
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 1/6/2014 10:20:17 PM 
To: 'Green, Stephanie' (stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting 

Hi Stephanie, 

I reserved a conference room in 245 Market for 9-10, Also, you can definitely park in building, 
but we are required to charge CPUC employees $20 for the parking. I checked and the CPUG 
rules do not allow employees to accept items more than $15 in value per day unless it is food 
or beverage without reimbursing for the full value. I can also send you information on lots in 
the area. Please let me know what works best for you. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

From: Green, Stephanie [mailto:stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 6:40 AM 
To: Alien, Meredith; Green, Stephanie 
Subject: Re: Meeting 

Thanks Meredith, that sounds perfect. Is it possible to get a parking pass? Thanks. 

- Stephanie 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE Smartphone 

Original message 
From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.eom> 
Date: 01/01/2014 3:41 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Green, Stephanie" <stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov> 
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Subject: Re: Meeting 

Hi Stephanie, 

I am in the building next door. I can schedule for 9:00 in a conference room in 245 Market, if that works for you. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Dec 31, 2013, at 7:45 AM, "Green, Stephanie" 
<stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@.cpuc.ca.gov» wrote: 

Hi Meredith, I have a 10-2 meeting at PGE 245 Market that day, it could work well for us to meet at 9. What 
building are you in? 
Stephanie 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone 

Original message 
From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@.pge.com» 
Date: 12/30/2013 4:28 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Green, Stephanie" <stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov» 
Cc: "Green, Stephanie" <stephanie.green@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@.cpuc.ca.gov» 
Subject: Re: Meeting 

Hi Stephanie, 

Unfortunately, the 8th will not work. Would the morning of the 10th at 9 am work? If that does not work I will 
find other times. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Dec 20, 2013, at 4:24 PM, "Green, Stephanie" 
<stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov><mailto:stephaiiie.green@cpuc.ca.gov» 
wrote: 

Thanks have a nice weekend. Stephanie 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone 

Original message 
From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com><mailto:MEAe@pge.com» 
Date: 12/20/2013 4:17 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Green, Stephanie" 
<stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov><mailto:stephaiiie.green@cpuc.ca.gov» 
Subject: Meeting 
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Stephanie, 

Our community outreach lead is checking on whether she can move another meeting to make 1/8 work. I will let 
you know as soon as I hear back. 

Happy Holidays! 

Meredith 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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